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Following the Advisory last evening regarding Closure of the Airspace, this is to inform that the airspace
remains closed at this point.

MBJ Airports Limited, operators of Sangster International Airport, continues to monitor the situation in
collaboration with the Jamaica Civil Aviation Authority (JCAA).

Passengers are being asked to make contact with the Airlines directly for rebooking and for further flight
information. MBJ Airports Limited also recommends that industry partners make contact with the

Airlines regarding flight operations prior to transporting guests to the airport.

Once further information is received, an update will be released.

For additional information on this advisory please contact: Sharon Hislop-Holt
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